
Minutes of the Extraordinary Strategic Planning Meeting held on 
21st November 2023
Present:  Cllr B Beeley (Chairman), Cllr S Al-Hamdani, Cllr R Blackmore, Mr A Fletcher


1,	Apologies received: Mr R Knotts, Cllr K Barton
Absent: Cllr K Dawson, Cllr M Birchall


2,	Declarations of interest
None declared

3,	GMCA Places for Everyone

This meeting had been called to discuss the Places for Everyone document with a view to feeding back Committee recommendations to the Council before the consultation period ends.
Mr Fletcher had prepared a draft resume of the document and it was discussed. Some amendments were made and a recommended response document will be shared with Council in advance of the next meeting. 
It was agreed Cllr Beeley would arrange a meeting with OMBC Planning Team to discuss these recommendations. 
Councillors thanked Mr Fletcher for his hard work and commitment.

     	Next meeting: Thursday 30th November 2023 @ 09.30hrs

